From: Oliver, Mary 
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2016 1:45 PM
To: Collazo, Ana
Subject: Gift return

Good Afternoon,

My name is Mary E. Cavanaugh-Oliver (employee ID 9220)  and I am a staff assistant to Alderman Anthony Napolitano, 41st Ward.

I received a $50.00 check from a constituent, Mrs. Ann Hennessy of 6523 N Minnetonka, as appreciation for assisting her with a City service.

I have returned the check to her, with a brief note of thanks, but “no thanks”.

Sincerely,

Mary Oliver

Alderman Napolitano’s 41st Ward Service Office

